
Contact us now about a birthday party at Salute Gymnastics!  
Salutegymnastics@gmail.com or 712-254-9011 

 
 
December 2023 
 

Holiday schedule 

The gym will be closed between Christmas and New Years.  No classes from December 25th through January 1st.   
We will be open again on Tuesday, January 2nd.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to All!  You can schedule 
make up classes on your Jackrabbit account. 
 
 

Options for Christmas shopping  

When shopping for your gymnasts this holiday season, please remember Salute Gymnastics!  Not only do we 
have several items at our in-house pro shop (watch for items on sale this month).  We also have a vast 
selection of items at www.squadlocker.com.  At Squad Locker you can select made-to-order items such as 
shirts, hoodies, hats, pajama pants, jackets, etc.  Just search “Salute Gymnastics” when you get onto the 

www.squadlocker.com site.  Shopping can be done 24/7 and from your comfy couch.        In our pro shop we 
also have additional shirts, sweatshirts, leotards, doll leotards, grips, grip bags, wrist bands, shorts, medal 
holders, stadium chairs, duffle bags, and car decals.   
 

Last day to order is today for our Online Apparel Store through A Plus Design.  Store closes at 11:59pm on 
December 3rd.  All orders will be delivered to the gym when they are completed.  Watch your email for 
notifications. 
https://salutegymnastics2023copy.itemorder.com/shop/home/ 
 
 

Upcoming Team Reminders 

• Rescheduled Boys Team picture will be on a December 11th at 5:30pm (tentatively) at Designer Portraits 
studio on Chestnut St.  They will need their competition top and pants.  

• Jingle Bell Gymboree will be December 8-10th at Twisters in Cedar Rapids.  The meet will take place in their 
first building this year at 4645 Tower Terrace Rd, Cedar Rapids.  

 

 

Christmas Tree & Ornaments 

Each year Teresa makes ornaments for each participant in the gym.  As we approach the Christmas holiday, 
the kids will be able to take home their ornaments.  Ornaments will be available starting on Monday, 
December 18th through the 21st when classes finish for the remainder of 2023.  If you are not going to be able 
to be in class during that time, please let Teresa know so that you may take your ornament home earlier.   
 
 

Open Gym Schedule    

There will only be open gyms on December 2nd and 16th from 10-11am.  Open gyms are available to all kids 
and will give your gymnasts time to work on their gymnastics skills or have fun for an hour.  There is a $5.00 
fee for Salute members and $8.00 for non-members.   
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